

## **Randolph Cemetery Trustee Meeting**

Date: March 5, 2020

Time: 7:00 pm

Randolph Town Hall

Present: Bill Arnold, Suzanne Santos, Ray Aube

Discussion:

Steve Hartman has resigned as a Cemetery Trustee. Bill Arnold has been appointed to complete Steve's term expiring in 2023.

The three trustees will split the following responsibilities. There will be no chairperson. Suzie will continue to maintain bookkeeping, plot sales and record keeping. Bill will oversee Durand Road Cemetery. Ray will oversee the Randolph Hill Cemetery.

A discussion followed regarding the Certificate of Right to Burial as per New Hampshire State Law RSA 289, Section A. Ray will follow up with Linda Dupont, Selectmen Assistant to be sure all forms are available.

The committee has been unable to find where revenues from cemetery trust sales is recorded. Ray will follow up with Linda Dupont.

Meeting Adjourned: 8:05 pm